
A note from Mrs. Buckles….. 
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Get engaged in 

education 

Hello Garrison-Jones Families! 

 As everyone is preparing for the summer break, many families are planning their holiday vaca-

tions. This time of year, most families are relieved not to have to run out the door each school morning. 

Or better yet, not having to help with homework each night! While planning for the summer vacation, 

facts about the “summer slide” don’t come to mind. The “summer slide” describes what happens when 

minds sit idle during the summer months. Children lose academic ground during the summer break 

from school.   

 Children who read every day throughout the summer gain reading skills, while those who do 

not often slide backwards. I encourage you to plan consistent reading opportunities for your children 

this summer. You can find suggestions for summer reading in an article titled, “What Can Families Do 

to Keep Children Reading During the Summer?” posted on our school webpage.  In addition to having 

your children read over the summer, the Summer Bridge program is being offered at Dunedin Elemen-

tary to help prevent that “summer slide.”  

 There are numerous online reading opportunities over the summer for students to read high 

interest books through a subscription we have called myON.  The login is your student R2.D2 and the 

password is your s(dot). information  All are welcome to use this resource throughout the summer for 

free!  For more information about how to keep your children reading online over the summer, please 

refer to information in this newsletter by Suzanne Williams.   

 As the year begins to wind down, Ms. Pollick and I want to express our appreciation and share 

with you how much we have enjoyed working with you this school year.  We are already missing our 

families. Particularly, students moving on to middle school next year.  This year is also the first class of 

students from our Dual Language Program that will be moving on to secondary education. We send a 

warm farewell to you. You will always be part of the Garrison-Jones community, regardless of which 

school you go to next year. The home school connection helps to ensure your child has had the best 

learning environment possible!  We appreciate your support and your involvement so much! It is always 

a bittersweet time knowing that children grow and embark in new directions.   

 Our heartfelt thanks go out to our hard working PTA!  They have been very innovative in 

providing fundraising opportunities that meet the needs of our entire school community.  Another im-

portant group that we truly appreciate is our School Advisory Council (SAC). SAC meets each month to 

learn about our School Improvement Plan (SIP) and plan and host professional development workshops 

for our families.  Also, thank you to our parents who volunteered and helped with so many projects dur-

ing the school year. The generous gift of your time and energy is greatly appreciated.   

 Enjoy the rest of the school year. I am sure we will see many of you on campus for end of the 

year celebrations. As the school doors close, have a wonderful, relaxing summer!  Encourage your child 

to read, read, read this summer to avoid the “summer slide!”  Please refer to our school webpage 

throughout the summer for important notices and information.  

 

See you next year, 

Karen Buckles, Principal 

Garrison-Jones Elementary 



Student advisory council (SAC) 

 Would you like to be a member of the Garrison-Jones School Advisory 

Council (SAC)?  This is a council of parents and educators who meet monthly to 

discuss the School Improvement Plan (SIP) on core subjects of reading, math, 

science and writing. SAC meetings are always open to our families. Please call 

Carrie Osiel for more information at (727) 469-5716. 

REMEMBER TO SAVE   

YOUR BOX TOPS! 

Visit www.boxtops4education.com  

Congratulations to our Garrison Jones 

2016-2017 Battle of the Books Team!  

Geneva S. 

Willow B. 

Abigail N. 

The Book Brainiacs will be representing 

Garrison-Jones at the District Battle at 

the Largo Public Library on May 17. 

Way to go team!!! 

Thank you to all of our Pioneer  

families for supporting our Spring 

Book Fair! Our profit will help to 

further support technology and  

library needs in our school. We 

could not have had such a success-

ful Book Fair event without the  

continuous help from our generous 

volunteers! Thank you!! 



If you want to help around the school, but 

can’t stop in during the day, there are still 

many volunteer opportunities available for 

you. There are opportunities to work from 

home creating the school newsletter or other 

tasks that you may be able to assist the teach-

ers in doing from home. These tasks don’t take 

too much time, but would be greatly appreciat-

ed! Please contact Carrie Osiel, our school  

volunteer coordinator, for more information. 

Y is for yearbook!!! 

ALL LIBRARY BOOKS MUST BE RETURNED BY MONDAY, MAY 22 

OVERDUE NOTICES HAVE BEEN SENT HOME WITH STUDENTS DURING THE WEEK OF 

MAY 8-12TH. THIS IS EXTREMELY IMPORTANT BECAUSE THE LIBRARY NEEDS TO 

BEGIN ITS INVENTORY. PARENTS: PLEASE HELP THE LIBRARY BY SEARCHING YOUR 

HOME BOOKSHELVES FOR ANY GARRISON-JONES LIBRARY BOOKS. (LOOK FOR 

THOSE SPINE LABELS!). 

We currently have many overdue items, as well as books “missing” but not checked 

out, which may have accidentally found their way to your house! If you receive  

an overdue notice and feel that you have returned the book, please check your 

child’s classroom. Once inventory is complete, all books returned to the library will 

be confirmed. 

Thank you for your continued support of our Garrison-Jones library media center!!! 

The yearbooks are completed and  are here!!! 

Thank you to everyone who has had a hand in 

helping with this year’s yearbook. We have a 

few available for purchase for only $13.00.  If 

you have not purchased one, but would like 

one, please contact Ms. Hash or Mr. Toscani. 

If you have an interest in assisting with the 

yearbook next year, please let us know… we 

want you!!! 



Vanessa Lofstedt, M.A. 

Character Trait of the 

Month:  Caring 

Being kind, friendly, considerate, 
and willing to listen, give, and share. 

  

 “Too often we underestimate the power of a touch, a 
smile, a kind word, a listening ear, and an honest 

compliment, or the smallest act of caring, all of 

which have the potential to turn a life around.”  

~Leo Buscaglia 

Vaccine Information for Parents of 5th Graders 
 

As you begin thinking about middle school, don’t forget your 

child’s health and well-being!  The transition to middle school 

is a great time for kids to see their doctors for an annual 

health exam and to review their immunizations.  In Florida, 

one of the vaccines that your child is required to receive in 

middle school before entering 7th grade is a booster called 

“Tdap”, which stands for Tetanus, Diphtheria, Pertussis vac-

cine.  Tdap vaccine can be given to kids after their 10th birth-

day.  By Florida law, you child will not be permitted to enter or 

attend the seventh grade without proof of compliance. 

 

The Department of Health and Pinellas County Schools work 

together to ensure that our students are protected from dis-

ease, and we strongly encourage our families to prepare 

ahead of time!  Make an appointment today for your preteen 

to get the required Tdap vaccine and to update their other 

vaccinations! 

 

lofstedtv@pcsb.org 

(727) 469-5716 x2138 

http://pcsb.org/lofstedt 

mailto:lofstedtv@pcsb.org
http://pcsb.org/lofstedt


The Talent Show is Friday, May 19th at 7:00 

PM.  Tickets are on sale before school from 

May 15-19 and at the door.  General seating 

is $2 and Reserved seating is $4.  A cash 

concession stand will be available during 

the show.  We have students from Kinder-

garten thru 5th Grade participating in the 

show as well as the highly anticipated Staff 

Skit!  Everyone is welcome to come join the 

fun and see our amazing talented students. 

Testing is now complete for the 2016-

2017 school year! We appreciate your 

support, encouragement, and ensur-

ing your child had a successful test 

session! Thank you for all you do! 

Please encourage your child to attend 

Summer Bridge to prevent the 

“summer slide”, which is a loss of  

academic instruction over the sum-

mer. Please call our office if you need 

any help with registration 469-5716. 



Dates To Remember: 
May 17:  

PTA meeting– cyber safety 6PM 

May 19:  

Student Talent show 7PM 

May 19: 

RoundUp 8:50AM 

May 25: 

Last day of school for students –

early release at 12:30 

All students now have access to myOn through the entire sum-

mer. myOn provides a personalized literacy environment that 

engages all students at all levels with the largest integrated li-

brary of digital books with reading supports, customized to stu-

dents’ individual interests and reading level.  Schools should 

have received student access information through librarians so 

they can get started reading on the platform.  myOn will provide 

us with a way to track students reading progress throughout the 

summer so it will take a collective effort the market the use. 

 

Garrison-Jones is now on Facebook! 

 

Like our page by visiting   

http://www.facebook.com/

GarrisonJonesElementarySchool 

HIRING! 

School  

Crossing 

Guards! 

Stop and  

Call Carrie 

727-582-5641 

Important  

Clinic Request! 

End of school year reminder for 
medications in the school clinic. 

Please make arrangements for an 
adult  to pick up your stu-

dent medications by the end of the 

school day May 23, 2017.  
Anything left will be discarded 

WANT TO KEEP YOUR KIDS  

READING THIS SUMMER?  

 

Check out the resources  

available on this link below! 

 

https://www.consultpivotal.com/reading_summer.htm 

http://www.facebook.com/GarrisonJonesElementarySchool
http://www.facebook.com/GarrisonJonesElementarySchool









